
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES

120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040, St. John's, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada, AlA 5B2

E-mail: gyoung@a,nlh,nl,ca

2013-06-10

Mr. Geoffrey Young
Senior Legal Counsel
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro
P.O. Box 12400
St. John's, NL A1B 4K7

Dear Mr. Young:

Re: NLH - Application for approval, on an ex parte basis, to proceed with the three-
year leases for two vehicles pursuant to Section 41 of the Act.

Enclosed is Information Request PUB-NLH-1 regarding the above-noted application.

Please provide your response to the Board by Friday, June 14, 2013.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board's Legal Counsel, Ms.
Jacqui Glynn, by telephone at 726-6781 or e-mail: jgylnn@pub.nl.ca.

Yours truly,

rods
Encl.

Cheryl Blandon, Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary, Tel: 709-726-8600, E-Mail, cblundon@pub. nl,ca



1 IN THEMATTEROF
2 the Electrical Power Control Act, 1994,
3 SNL 1994, Chapter E-5.1 (the "SPCA")
4

	

and the Public Utilities Act, RSNL 1990,
5 Chapter P-47 (the "Act"), as amended;
6
7
8

	

AND
9

10
11 IN THE MATTEROF an application by
12 Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro for approval, on
13

	

an ex parte basis, to proceed with the three-year leases
14

	

for two vehicles pursuant to Section 41 of the Act.

PUBLIC UTILITIES BOARD
REQUESTS FOR INFORMATION

PUB-NLH-1

Issued: June 10, 2013
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1 PUB-NLH-1

	

On page 28 of Grant Thornton's 2010 Annual Review of Newfoundland and
2

	

Labrador Hydro, it is noted that VP Regulated Operations is the only
3

	

remaining executive salary expensed through Hydro's payroll. Please provide
4

	

the positions in. Hydro for which the vehicles are being leased.

DATED at St. John's, Newfoundland this 10th day of June, 2013

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES

Per


	page 1
	page 2
	page 3

